OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

ROBERT BENTLEY
GOVERNOR



STATE CAPITOL MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

(334) 242-7100 Fax: (334) 242-3282

STATE OF ALABAMA

January 10, 2012

The Honorable William W. Wynne, Jr. Chairman, Alabama Board of Pardons and Paroles 301 South Ripley Street P.O. Box 302405 Montgomery, AL 36130-2405

Dear Chairman Wynne:

I understand that inmate Charles Donald Corley (AIS# 184756) will be considered for early release on parole by the Alabama Board of Pardons and Paroles on January 31, 2012. As you know, I have supported efforts to reduce crowding in Alabama's prisons. However, not every inmate should be released before serving out his or her sentence.

After reviewing Charles Donald Corley's file, I have concluded that he, rather than being released back into society early, should serve everyday of his sentence. I, therefore, provide this letter as a formal protest of Charles Donald Corley's parole.

Thank you for your service to the State of Alabama and for this opportunity to provide input into this process.

Sincerely,

Robert Bentley Governor

Volent Bentley

RB/tv/dr